
Meeting notes for Hope Hewett (Creative Director) and Jonas Schwab (Designer/Developer) 

 

Recording: https://wustl.box.com/s/xn8lsen9atyvcboe3ur7a8itxv0cwqz4  

We decided on trying out two different vibes for the website in the mockups. One that has 
more nature and tree imagery and one that has more colors and focuses on the cute 
aspects of squirrels.  

The focus for much of the website will be on pictures with some written squirrel info 
scattered throughout the pages. 
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